
 

 
Public Notice 

 
 

This is a notice to the public that on Monday, August 29th at 6:00PM there will be a Public 
Meeting to discuss the proposed MVP/HMP plan updates prior to the scheduled MVP 

workshop. 
 

The link for the online meeting will be posted on the attached agenda and on the Town’s 
website. 

 
We ask that anyone who cannot attend the meeting but has questions regarding the HMP/MVP 
plan to please submit your questions in writing to Doreen.commonwealth@gmail.com before 

August 29th at 3:00pm and they will be answered and recorded at the public meeting. 
 

There will be two public comment meetings held during this process. The second will be held 
after the workshop date and will be posted at a future date. 

 
For more information, please contact the Municipal Office. 

 
SEE ATTACHED AGENDA 
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